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GO LIONS! 

February 19, 2021 
 

 
Class Pictures 

All brick and mortar students will be taking a class 

picture.  Students will be required to wear their mask 

to and from the picture taking location, but will briefly 

remove their mask for the photo. If you also want to 

purchase individual spring pictures, you must pre-

pay using the following link:  

www.swiphoto.com/pictureday. Only students who 

have pre-paid will have their individual pictures taken. 

If your child is Digital Academy and has not yet had 

his/her individual picture taken, please make plans to 

come the morning of March 12.  We want to be sure 

everyone is featured in the yearbook! 

 
Yearbooks  

Speaking of the yearbook, they are on sale from now until 

April 2.  This year's yearbook is a 64 page, soft bound, 

fully colored edition featuring memories from the 2020-

2021 school year.  They are $22 and are only available 

by purchasing online.  We will not accept money at the 

school for yearbooks.  The website to purchase a 

yearbook is https://commpe.pictavo.com/. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 19 – Maple Street 

Biscuit Family Night (Archer Rd) 

5:30-7:30 

 

March 9 – Progress Reports 

Available 

  

March 12– Class Picture Day 

 

March 22-26 – Spring Break 

 

 

Reminders  

If checking out your child at the 

end of the day, it is best to do 

so before 1:30 on Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

and on Wednesday 

before 12:15. 

 

PTA on Facebook 

Be sure to follow the Littlewood 

PTA on Facebook to stay up to 

date with fundraisers and events!  

 

 

 



   

Littlewood Elementary School																																							littlewood.sbac.edu  Page 2 of 2 
   
 

 

10 Tips for Parents about Social Media/Internet Safety 

1. Educate yourself about the different platforms/apps 

(Facebook, Instagram, TikTok, Snapchat, WhatsApp, 

Tumblr, Reddit, Xbox Live, PlayStation Plus, Twitter, 

HouseParty, Discord, and more!). 

2. Establish an age limit for different programs. 

3. Regularly check your child’s privacy settings. 

4. Keep your child’s profile private. 

5. Ensure they are not posting personal details (phone 

numbers, address, last name, birthday, etc.). 

6. Don’t allow them to post videos or photos that 

jeopardize their safety or character.  

7. Make sure they choose a strong password and that 

you know their passwords. 

8. Never allow them to accept friend requests/follows 

from people they do not know.  

9. Set guidelines and rules for social media use and be 

sure to enforce the rules.  

10. Be sure to keep an open dialogue with your children.  

 
Reminder: 

A reminder that masks must be worn on 

campus AND on the school bus. Please be 

sure your child has a mask before boarding 

the school bus.  

 

Attendance Incentives: 

We are continuously striving to improve attendance at 

Littlewood. Last semester our average daily attendance 

was 93% present, but our school goal is 95%! Be on the 

lookout for attendance incentives during this second 

semester to help us reach our goal! You can monitor our 

progress on the attendance tracking board in the front of 

the school. 

 

PTA News 

Are you a member of the PTA? 

New membership forms have 

been sent home or you can 

pick up another form in the 

front office. Join today and 

discover more ways to get 

involved with your child’s 

education at Littlewood 

Elementary School. 

 

PTA membership: 

 http://bit.ly/littlewoodmembers 

PTA Spirit Wear: 

 http://bit.ly/littlewoodstore 

 

Happy Birthday! 

For only $20 you can have your 

child’s name placed on the 

sign in the front of the school 

for their birthday J Consider 

taking this opportunity to do 

something unique on his or her 

birthday while supporting their 

school. Stop by the front office 

at your convenience to 

complete a form  

today! 

Fun Language Announcement: 

Fun Languages French and 

Spanish spring semester clubs 

will again be offered online until 

we can transition to live in-

person classes. Please 

visit www.funlanguages.org to 

register for the semester which 

is from January 18 - May 7, 

2021.  Contact Kaydie Vistelle 

at kaydiev@funlanguages.org  

or call 352.372.6885 for more 

information. 


